
 

2018 REEVES CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 

2018 was a very busy year in our community. One extremely memorable event was the 

celebration of resident Florence Johns 100th Birthday celebration. Together as a 

community, we have also celebrated the following: Canada Day Fireworks Display,                             

Annual Community Christmas Dinner, Mayo Recreation Centre kitchen remodel and the 

completion of the Boulter Road Rehabilitation Project. As this new term of office begins, 

on behalf of the new Council, I thank you for the confidence that you have placed in each 

one of us during this past election. I am humbled and grateful for the Acclamation as 

Reeve. It truly is an honour and privilege to serve our community. 

As we celebrate this holiday season with family and friends, let us be grateful and count 

our many blessings. The greatest gift we could exchange this season is to serve one 

another. Remember your neighbours, especially the elderly and those who live alone. I 

offer my prayers for a speedy recovery to those who are sick at home or in hospital this 

holiday season.  

On behalf of my colleagues on Council, I wish you and your families a very Merry 

Christmas filled with health and happiness. We look forward with anticipation to working 

together for another great year in 2019.  

Reeve Bonnie Adams 

Councillor Mike Cannon 

Councillor Richard Dillabough 

Councillor Dan Hughey 

Councillor Eldon Stewart 

     

 


